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Moffat Beach reconstruction project 

Thanks for subscribing to stay updated on local projects at Moffat Beach, including the seawall 
reconstruction project.  

We’ve been receiving your emails with questions and comments and this update aims to provide 
information on the Norfolk trees. 

Norfolk trees 
We hear your concerns about the Norfolk trees. We are committed to ensuring the safety at, and 
beauty of, our beloved Moffat Beach. 

To ensure the longevity and effectiveness of the reconstructed seawall – and the safety of our 
community and health of the beach – we are seeking the advice of experienced, independent expert 
engineers who specialise in coastal engineering projects.  

They will use localised data and modelling to assess what is most appropriate for this specific 
location. 

Until such time as this analysis is complete, and the potential implications for the existing open 
space and vegetation behind the seawall is understood, Council will not have sufficient information 
to make an informed decision on the Norfolk trees.  

Once the options analysis is complete and we have the consultants’ recommendations, we will 
update our community. 

Thank-you for taking the time to read this update. We will continue to update you as more 
information becomes available. 

Please share this with family and friends who may be interested in Moffat Beach and encourage 
them to subscribe.  

Sunshine Coast Council 

Contact information 
Sunshine Coast Council 
Web: sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Email: MoffatBeachSeawallProject@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Subscribe: Scan the QR code 
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